
Supporting Cast:
Dr. Fred Mirarchi

Institute on Healthcare Directives

Program Schedule

President: Laurie Root

Greeter:  Dave Lastowski

Invocation: Brian Gorman

Pianist: Bruce Gingrich

Song Leader: Michael Malthaner

Sgt at Arms: Brenda Bennett

Speaker Intro: Jeff Parnell

DECEMBER 7:
Steve Westbrook

CEO of Erie City Mission

DECEMBER 14:
Holiday Fellowship Dinner

No Meeting

DECEMBER 21:
Happy Holidays!

No Meeting
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Dr. Mirarchi, the  author of Understanding Your Living Will; 

what you need to know before a medical emergency.  He is 

the Medical Director of UPMC-Hamot’s Emergency 

Department & Principal Investigator of the TRIAD Series 

which has been featured in the NY Times, Wall Street Journal. 

He recently Launched the Institute on HealthCare Directives 

(www.instituteHCD.com).

He is seeing new patients in his medical practice at 900 State 

Street and can be contacted at 814-590-6584.

12:00 pm 
Sheraton Erie Bayfront Hotel, 2nd Fl

Parking is free in the Parking Garage!



Happy Hour & Tour!
The next happy hour is Wednesday, Nov. 30th and a tour will

be available to those interested by owner Nicole Lavery at 6pm.
$5.00 per person and includes a free glass!

Lavery Brewing Company  •  5:15pm - 7:15pm

Dick Deluca

c/o Westlake Woods

3302 West Lake Road, Room 125

Erie, PA 16505

Send a letter to:
DICK DELUCA
he moved!

1@rotarycluboferie LOCAL WEBSITE: ERIEROTARY.ORG      DISTRICT SITE:  ROTARYDISTRICT7280.ORG @rotary• •

Club 91, Organized in 1913    District 7280                   November 30, 2016                    Vol. 2016           No.47

In an effort to be more transparent and to build stronger 
relationships, District Governor, Tom Chelgren, recommends 
sending this out to our full membership for review. Please take 
a few minutes to look through the newsletter - it has a lot of 
information!     Thank You, Laurie Root

ROTARY NEWSLETTER
FROM THE DISTRICT GOVERNOR
THOMAS CHELGREN  •  OCT 2016

To access the October issue of the District's 
newsletter, please go to:

http://www.rotarydistrict7280.org
http://www.rotarydistrict7280.org

We need 22 volunteers to work one 
hour shifts.  

Anyone can sign up by simply sending an 
e-mail to Paul Carpenedo with their time 
preference at: carpenedo@velocity.net 
-or-  call Paul at 814-392-7636. 

Days, times & places are as follows:
1. Kettle at noon meeting at Bayfront 
Sheraton on Wednesday, 12/7.

2. Kettle at Macy’s East Door at Millcreek 
Mall (same location as we have had for 
several years - a good busy location) on 
Thursday, 12/15 from 9:30am -8:00pm.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!
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IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO SPONSOR A NEW MEMBER, 
get the application from Mary Ellen Dahlkemper, 
Membership Chair at: 
maryellen.dahlkemper@gmail.com

The Ethics Symposium #7 will be held on March 7th at Mercyhurst University.  Volunteers are needed for 
registration, guides, and for facilitator – Rotarian small group discussions.  

If interested in volunteering please see Stephanie Williams (wlfive74@gmail.com ) or Heather Yahn 
(heather@HAYprojectmanager.com ). 

This year volunteers who will have direct contact with the students need to secure only the Child Abuse 
(SP4-164A).   The on-line form can be secured at https://epatch.state.pa.us/ .  If you have had clearances within 
the last 60 months, you do not need to secure a new one.  The clearance should be completed by February 10th  
(this will enable you to be approved to volunteer for the next several years).  Just print and provide the 
document to Stephanie or Heather. 

2017

ETHICS SYMPOSIUM #7
MARCH 7 •  MERCYHURST UNIVERSITY

Harry Mueller

c/o Soldiers’ & Sailors’ Home

260 E 3rd Street, Room 501

Erie, PA 16507

Send a letter to:
HARRY MUELLER
for well wishes!

GOING TO ATLANTA?
Are you still considering going to Atlanta next June and not yet registered? Now is the time to take note and get 
signed up before December 16th -  as on that day the fee increases quite a bit.  

To attend Atlanta in 2017,  is to be taking part in history and to celebrate the 100th Anniversary of the Rotary 
Foundation. Here is the convention site: http://www.riconvention.org/en/atlanta

If you need housing you need to notify Patty Meehan IMMEDIATELY to get into our reserved block of rooms:
Email Patty at meehanmong@verizon.net

Brochure attachment
with newsletter this week




